
 
 

Barrhill Community Interest Company - Meeting 

June 2025 

Barrhill Memorial Hall 7.00pm 

Meeting Summary 

https://www.bcic.org.uk/ 

 

Directors of the Barrhill Community Interest Company met in June to consider 

applications and fund governance matters. 

 

Directors considered applications from: Barrhill Development Trust. The directors also 

considered applications to the Barrhill Education & Training Fund.  

 

Directors approved a grant of £33,600 for running costs to Barrhill Development Trust, who 

will continue to manage crucial assets in the village.  

 

Directors considered the usual financial report. Directors also considered issues related to 

fund management, including post-AGM updates.  Liz Ottoway was approved to continue as 

BCIC treasurer, and Johnnie Thomson was approved to continue as Chair. 

 

 
Directors also discussed investing funds into an initiative to improve the carbon footprint 
of the village. Directors are meeting regularly with ScottishPower and will update members 
shortly. 
 
 

 

See https://www.bcic.org.uk/ for information on how to apply for 
grants or email enquiries@bcic.org.uk 

https://www.bcic.org.uk/
https://www.foundationscotland.org.uk/apply-for-funding/funding-available/barrhill-education-training-fund
https://www.bcic.org.uk/
mailto:enquiries@bcic.org.uk


 
 


